
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To celebrate the end of a successful year at Heron Hall Academy we are organising a trip to see 

Wicked at the London Apollo Theatre for selected students on 19/07/23. (The cost of this trip for 

students is £15.  This should be paid through ParentPay. Please make payment and complete the 

reply slip below which should be returned to Madam de Graaf by July 1st. 

Students need to be at school for 11am and we will be leaving at 12pm.. We will return to school 

for 6:00pm - 6:30pm. Students will be required to wear school uniform on this day. 

It is recommended that students bring a packed lunch and snacks for the day.  If your child is entitled 

to a free school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please tick the box on 

the reply slip.   

You must indicate on the reply slip if your child will be collected from Heron Hall, or they will make 

their way home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Head of Year  

 

Madam Marangi 

 

I DO /DO NOT (please cross out) give permission for my child       to 

attend the trip to see wicked on 19th July 2023. 

 

If your child has free school meals and you would like the school to provide them with a packed lunch 

please tick this box   

 

I will be collecting my child from Heron Hall  Yes  No 

My child can make their way home Yes  No 

Please tick the appropriate box 

 

 

Signed:         

Please return to Madam de Graaf in the PE office. 


